"BRUNA"

With regard to Las Palmas letter
dated 25.2.58 this ship was reclassed in
December of 1956 with a class of 100A1l
"West African and Spanish Coasting Service"
SUBJECT to the weights of anchors being supplied
and found in accordance with the Rules by the
next drydocking.

The Classification Certificate
has not yet been written. See also letters
dated 11.11.57 and 25.2.58 also 28.2.58.

The Surveyor recommends that the
Owners be advised that if matters are not
cleared up in the very near future, the
class of this ship will be jeopardised
and this is SUBMITTED for consideration.

Owners to be informed of Committee's
decision as desired by the Las Palmas Surveyor.
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